
Davis Lacrosse Association Player Admittance Policy for Spring Programs  
 
It is the hope and desire of the Davis Lacrosse Association to provide 
opportunities for all local youth to have the opportunity to play lacrosse.  In part 
this means that the number of players per team will be limited so players that are 
attending practice and working hard will get play time.  Fulfilling this goal requires 
that the organization have a sufficient number of qualified coaches and a 
sufficient number of players.  
 
It is the policy of Davis Lacrosse Association that whenever there are more 
players registered for a U13 or U15 team than there are spots available, tryouts 
will be held to determine if a player will be admitted to a team.  
 
To be considered for tryouts, a player must be registered online at the Davis 
Lacrosse Association website and have established a membership with US 
Lacrosse that extends to at least the end of May.  All required paperwork and 
payment for the spring program needs to be received on or before the 
registration close date.  If a player is not accepted onto one of the teams, the 
registration payment will be returned in full.   
 
At this time, a player’s admittance for U11 and U9 teams will be determined by 
the date payment is received for each player’s registration.  Once the pre-
determined number of spots is filled, a player’s registration will be put on a 
waiting list and will only be admitted if a player already on the team drops. 


